St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Orange Shirt Day

September 27, 2022

On Friday, September 30th, we are asked to reflect nationally on the Residential School System in Canada. Orange shirts are worn in memory of all the Indigenous children whose culture, language, and freedoms were lost, oppressed, or challenged. As schools and a nation, we remember our *Calls to Action*.

Reconciliation is about our journey towards mending and building relationships with Indigenous communities that are based on intercultural empathy, understanding, and mutual respect.

Again, this year, we are inviting our students to wear an orange-coloured shirt on Friday, September 30th in recognition of Orange Shirt Day. Ms. Hurley's Gr. 7/8 Class will also lead the school in a short assembly on Friday at 11:00 in recognition of the importance of this day.

Many thanks,

Mr. C. Minutillo Principal

Mr. C. Wells Vice-Principal